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‘The Branch Line’ is a new and 
exciting Learning Centre

  �If you, your family and friends are fascinated by 
railways, and enjoy playing with moving models and 
toys, you will be interested in ‘The Branch Line’. 

  �There will be active and passive displays in an 
atmosphere of fun and enjoyment. Our aim is to 
teach the technology and engineering involved with a 
miniature railway, especially steam locomotives. 

  �Our plan is to build and operate this brand new facility in 
Beech Hurst Gardens next to the railway building. It will 
be a Charity run by volunteers and self-funded.

To build and establish  ‘The  
Branch Line’ will cost £200,000.  
If you would like to help or just  
want to know more please:

Email us at:  
branchline255@gmail.com or  
to donate go to web page:  
branchlinelearningcentre.com,  
or Facebook page: 
TheBranchLineLearningCentre.
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THE BRANCH LINE
Beech Hurst Miniature Railway Learning Centre
Beech Hurst Gardens, Haywards Heath, RH16 4BX
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